
Calls for more childcare funding and better pay 
and conditions

 Ireland 

(November 2016) The IMPACT public services union joined with the Association of 
Childcare Professionals in a demonstration on 15 November calling for increased 
funding for childcare services. The union also called for improved pay and 
conditions for childcare workers many of whom face low pay and precarious working 
conditions, leading to a situation where staff turnover in the sector is over 20%. The 
SIPTU trade union supported a similar call earlier in the month in collaboration with 
children's organisations.
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